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Greetings from BioLEAGUES Worldwide!!! 

 

 

The organizing committee is glad to inform that your paper titled “Growth of 

Agriculture Sector: A Key to realization of SDG2030” is accepted by peer 

review process for an Oral Presentation in the “2nd International Conference 

& Expo on Food & Nutrition” at Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia on November 7th & 

8th, 2019. 

 

We invite you to the conference which will add great value indeed.  

 

Kindly let us know about the acceptance of your participation in the conference 

as soon as possible and so, we can proceed with the confirmation. 

 

Thank you very much and we hope to receive your favorable response soon. 

 


